
RESIDENT GROWING ON THE ESTATE

COMMUNITY INVESTMENT PROGRAMME

REPAIRS: 
Report online via your Camden 
acount or call the switchboard 
on 020 7974 4444
NEIGHBOURHOOD HOUSING 
OFFICER:
Bradley Rayner: 020 7974 1742
bradley.rayner@camden.gov.uk

The team are at Queen’s Crescent Market, in front
of the Library, every Thursday 11am-2pm.

Business owners, market traders, cafe &
shopkeepers are invited to POP-IN to 104a 
Queens Crescent every other Wednesday 1-
4pm to discuss your concerns during construction
and  how the redevelopment can benefit your 
business.

Our Drop-in space at 104a Queens Crescent 
is open Mondays, every other Wednesdays and
Friday mornings, with council staff, Wi-
fi, information on the scheme and advice on your
options.

Scan with a smartphone to
access our webpages with more
infomation about the scheme

CONTACT DETAILS

TALK TO US!

COUNCILLOR DROP IN SESSIONS 

QR CODE

CONTACTS

WEST KENTISH TOWN ESTATE

Contact us if you need:

ESTATE NEWS

AUGUST 2023

Hodan Mahamoud, Consultation & Engagement
Officer: 020 7974 1040
Jamal Miah: 07958 476 110
Yasmin Chowdhury: 07879 636 783large print?
Email: wkt@camden.gov.uk website:
www.camden.gov.uk/wkt

Councillor Kemi Atolagbe: Surgery at QCCA, 2-3pm, 

Second Tuesday of the month. Email: Kemi.Atolagbe@Camden.gov.uk

Phone: 020 7974 2792

Councillor Nasrine Djemai: Surgery at Charlie Ratchford 

Court, 10-11am, 1st Saturday of every month. Email: Nasrine.Djemai@camden.gov.uk 

Phone: 020 7974 2792

Councillor Rebecca Filer: Surgery at Haverstock School, 6 -7pm 

Second Thursday of each month

Email: Rebecca.Filer@camden.gov.uk Phone: 020 7974 2792

TALK TO US!

Young residents enjoying
football with the community
sports team at the MUGA

COMMUNITY INVESTMENT PROGRAMME

OR LARGE
PRINT

COMMUNITY INVESTMENT PROGRAMME

translation, tradução?  traduction?
¿traducción? tłumaczenie? itumọ? 
| অঅঅঅঅঅ? 

 ؟ةمجرتلا
turjumaad?asekyerঅ? 翻译？
 

Contact us if you need:

Please note, Camden officers will carry
Identification (ID) when they visit you
to identify themselves, please ask to
see this if you are unsure. 



On Tuesday 15th August 2023, the West Kentish Town Estate redevelopment project
team were joined by 15 residents to visit the new build at Daventry House (Lisson
Grove), Westminster. 

Residents got a tour from the Daventry House team, at Westminister City Council,
went inside a few of the homes to see the quality to which they were built. We got
valuable and helpful feedback from residents about the quality of new homes, access
and height and what they would like to see in their new homes.  

Thank you to all the residents that joined us and gave us feedback!
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Council Drop-insTIMELINE OF UPCOMING EVENTS IN 2023

MAY JULY AUTUMN WINTER

* This timeline is indicative only

RESIDENT'S STORIES 

JUNE

We’ve been speaking to residents about the
redevelopment, here's what Ann Marie
(pictured left) had to say:

Get in touch with Jamal or Yasmin to share your
thoughts on the regeneration.

"The  regeneration will mean having a nice flat
to live in where we will be safe, and it will bring

the estate to living standard. I have lived in
this block over 30 years, and I have seen so
many people struggle with overcrowding,

dampness, mould issues and there's no direct
sunlight in this flat and it's very dark. I voted
yes to the full redevelopment because I am
hopeful that this will tackle some or all the

issues."

ESTATE PARKING AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO REPRESENT YOUR BLOCK ON

IMPORTANT ISSUES ABOUT THE REDEVELOPMENT?

We are looking for people who can help us better understand  
residents priorities for the redevelopment project.   If you are
a resident looking to shape the regeneration, alongside your
neighbours, to meet the needs of your estate get in touch
with us to become a block rep or be part of our construction
working group. 

Please look out for our letters and posters with more
information on this.

Site Visit To Daventry House
 

The grace period allowing parking on the estate will be coming to an
end between Thursday 31st August 2023 midnight - Friday 1st September

2023 at 9am. After 9am on Friday 1st September 2023 the gates to the
parking spaces will be closed. Please move your car out of the estate

parking before 9am Friday otherwise it may be locked in.
 

If you are a resident who requires assistance due to a disability and has
a blue badge please contact Tali Sternfein on:

 
Email: Tali.Sternfein@camden.gov.uk

 Phone: 020 7974 4108 
 


